
Dear Parents 

It was wonderful to see so many families attend our ‘Open Classrooms’ on Wednesday. It is always a    
popular event and the children are always so proud to show off their classrooms and share their work. 
There was a real buzz around the school and I am sure you were all impressed with what you saw and how 
hard the children have been working this term.  

Thursday morning saw our first year group assembly of the year 
with Newton and Darwin classes sharing their fantastic adventures 
from their residential trip to Sayers Croft. It was clear how much 
they had enjoyed the trip and learned many new skills. There were 
so many highlights for them and they clearly relished every minute 
- I am sure would do it all again in a flash if they could! Thank you 
to the Year 4 teachers for organising the assembly as well as giving 
up their time to ensure the children had such an unforgettable       
experience on the trip, growing in both confidence and                 
independence. 

Green was the colour of the day in school on Wednesday as the school showed our support for Cerebral 
Palsy day, recognising a condition shared by two of the children at our school. Together, we recognised 
differences between ourselves and others, and how crucial it is that we do not let or differences limit our 
achievements. It was a positive day, focusing on what we can all do and using our two ‘super heroes’ as 
examples of determination for us all. 

This year wellbeing remains high on our school’s agenda as part of our school 
development plan. With this is mind, next week on Wednesday, 16th October we 
are asking children and staff to wear one item of yellow clothing to support the 
work done by the charity YoungMinds. One of the key goals of YoungMinds is 
to ensure that children and young adults receive the best possible mental health 
support and have the resilience to overcome life’s difficulties. We will talk to the 
children about #HelloYellow day during the whole school Assembly on Monday morning and teachers will 
be delivering PSHE lessons focusing on wellbeing and good mental health later in the week. 

Last year we trialled replacing the Parent Focus Group meetings with a Parent Pop in afternoon to widen 
the group of parents coming forward with feedback, ideas and suggestions about what was going well as 
well as proposals for improvement. We will be holding a Coffee Morning with myself and Mrs Crawford 
on Wednesday 16th October from 8:45am to 9:30am and would love to see as many parents as possible 
to find out what you think is going well and any ways you think we could do even better. We look forward 
to seeing you there. We will hold subsequent meetings at different times 
to try and attract as many people as possible.  

One final reminder, now that we are well and   
truly in Autumn and the weather is so                
unpredictable and varied, please ensure your 
child brings a coat to school every day as we do 
try to make sure the children get outside in the 
fresh air wherever possible.  

 

Kind regards 

Kate Gee 
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Tweet of the 
Week 
 

Follow us on   

@Southfield_Park 
 

You never know when 
there’ll be a lion hiding 
in your morning fruit 

 



Attendance this week 

Sparky says “well done!” to Lowry Class, who 
had the best attendance this week with 99.7%, and 

to Goldsworthy, Lowry, Faraday, Nightingale, 
Redgrave, Darwin, Newton, Victoria and 

Churchill Classes, who also had high               
attendance this week! 
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Attendance Monday 7th - Friday 11th October 2019

Coloured Yarn (Not Wool)  Toilet Roll Inner Tubes  Coloured Buttons (Small &         
Medium sized, preferably           

Patterned)  

Coloured Cake Cases 
Patterned Christmas Material  Brown patterned material  



Display boards of the week 

‘Hello Vegi’competition 

Closing date is Monday 
14th October 

Changing Meal Patterns 
 

If your child wants to change their meal pattern for the 
next half term, please let us know before the end of this 
half term (Friday 25th October), and note that the kitchen 
will be changing to the new Winter menu at that time; we 
hope to let you know what the new menu is soon. A       
pattern can be school meals every day, packed lunch every 
day, or a mix of the two, but they must be on the same     
pattern every week, so for example a flexi pattern could be 
a school dinner on Wednesday and Thursday, and a packed 
lunch on Monday, Tuesday and Friday, but the pattern 
must stay the same each week, for the complete half term. 

All children have the main dinner, unless a suitable         
alternative is required, and in addition: 

Monday: Y5 & Y6 can choose at the servery hatch to have 
a cheesy pasta pot 

Tuesday: Y6 will be asked if they want the main meal or a 
panini 

Thursday: Y6 will be asked if they want the main meal or a 
panini 

Friday: Y5 & Y6 can choose at the servery hatch to have a 
tomato pasta pot, with optional meatballs or sausage,      
depending on the week 

 



https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofsouthfieldpark/ 
Or get a paper form from outside the School Office Cheques for Christmas cards to be made payable to: 

Friends of Southfield Park 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/friendsofsouthfieldpark/


Well done to our Bright Sparks this week: 

 

  

Phone: 01372 743104                                   Fax: 01372 729436                            Absence Line: 01372 847965 
After school clubs staff: 07824988216                                            E-mail: info@southfield-park.surrey.sch.uk 
Polly Sawyer After school club: 07921 147335 

Reminders for Next Week 

Monday 14th Black History Week 

Tuesday 15th Production of The Hobbit for Y5 & Y6, please pay £2 on Tucasi if you       
haven’t already 

Wednesday 16th Parent Coffee Morning, 8.45-9.30am 

Thursday 17th Individual and sibling photos 

SchoolWearInc in playground after school selling new school uniform 

Friday 18th Individual and sibling photos 

    Bright Sparks 

Britten Elsie Bullock Elgar Jed Wallace 

Goldsworthy Isla Mitchell Lowry Katie Ibbitson 

Faraday Cooper Florence Nightingale Tyler Hedges 

Redgrave Robert McDonald Holmes Freya Wells 

Darwin Tommy McIntosh Newton Kiara Slade 

Victoria Evie Chell Shakespeare Kara Hill 

Churchill Kitty Yeld Attenborough Hecham Shamout 

Redgrave class have been loving their 
new Reading Tent; a fantastic place to 
enjoy their book! 

Victoria class will be learning about   
angles, coordinates and translation in 
maths next week, culminating in a game 
of Battleships ! 






